
 
 
 

  27th Sunday in Ordinary Time -  5th October 2014 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie          website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   
Anniversaries occur at this time.   May they Rest in Peace                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass times:   Tues, Wed. + Thurs. 10.00 a.m.    Friday   7.00 p.m. 

 

Day for Life Prayer 

 

We thank you, Lord, for the gift of Life. 
Holy Mary, Mother of Love, 
holding in your arms, the fruit of your womb, 
graciously look upon our earth and remove from it 
all that hardens our hearts and dims our eyes 
to the preciousness of human life, 
Through the example of your tenderness 
teach us the ways of compassion and love 
that we may build up  the civilisation of love among us 
and a society that is truly worthy of the human person. 
Help us to reject all that contributes to a culture of death, 
and to work with others of goodwill in promoting the culture of life. 
Bring us ever closer to your Son,  
so that we may know the fullness of life that He offers us, 
and come to know that life more perfectly, 
with you, and all the Angels and Saints, 
in the Eternal Life of Heaven. 

AMEN. 

Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                           Ministers         Servers 
Sat.   11th   7.00 p.m.     Mike Glynn                         C                      B 
Sun.  12th  10.00 a.m.    Emma Kennedy    Chris/Martina            B 
Sun.  12th  11.00 a.m.    Sean Corbett                      A                      B          

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat.  4th 
Sun. 5th 
 
Sun. 5th 
 
Sat. 11th 
 
 
 

  7.00 p.m. 
10.00 a.m. 
 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 7.00 p.m. 

Paddy + Annie Crossan 
Mary + JohnJoe Walsh 
Billy + Annie Walsh 
Kathleen Quin ( nee Begley ) 
Liam Lillis 
Mick Corbett 
Sam + Teresa O’Sullivan 
Joan Horan 
Florian Yez 

   €9,000 

Sixmilebridge Folk Club :- Weekly Adult music classes 
will resume on Thursday 9th Oct. Beginners @ 8.00pm & 
improvers @ 9pm. Venue is the Bridge Active building 
beside the crèche.  If you know anyone thinking of taking 
up an instrument invite them along. Its never too late to 
start ! 

Sixmilebridge Christmas Lights:  An open, public 

meeting will be held next Thursday, October 9th at 7.30pm 
in Sixmilebridge school hall. 
Please show your support by attending this meeting.  It is 
hoped to extend the light up Pound Street this year. 
Thank you for your continuing support over the years.  

Bridge Active is now taking new members.  Our mem-
bers vary in age from 50 up.  Hot lunch is now freshly pre-
pared every week.  Bingo, activities and a selection of 
guest speakers.  It costs €5 to attend and this includes the 
hot lunch!  We looking forward to seeing you every Friday 
from 12 -4 in the Bridge Active building.   
 

Pilates Class for beginners starts in the Station House 
Scout Den on Wednesday 8th October at 10 a.m.  Mats 
provided. Course 6 weeks €60. Information and booking 
contact Mary Donlon @ 087-2818408 

Art Classes resume on September 29th in Cozy Cottage 
Café from 7 - 9 p.m.  Beginners and advanced.  Teacher 
Rachel Murphy. 4 weeks only.  Contact Martha Kearney  
on 086-8467836. 

The Clare Crusaders sponsored by Aer Lingus are 
having a Little Heroes Fun Run 6km on 5th October 2014 
at 11am Auburn Lodge Hotel, Ennis. Register at the Clare 
Crusaders Children's Clinic 0656896015. This is a great 
opportunity to help raise much needed funds for the clinic. 
  

Congratulations Syl - At the PPI Radio Awards on 
Friday night Syl O’Connor won Bronze in ‘Best Sports 
Broadcastor Category. Well Done Syl!  Four other 
titles in the National Awards came to Clare.  

      October   
Month of the Rosary 

Rosary Sunday is celebrated this weekend.  It is an invitation 

to us - individuals, people in parishes, homes to pray the Ro-

sary for the intention of the “family”. 

The Family has been experiencing enormous change and is 

under enormous pressure.  It is there the seeds are sown.  

Many of us owe everything to our homes and families.  The 

family Rosary was a great tradition in homes across Ireland.  

The family that prays together stays together. 

This year it is especially important to remember the family - 

our own and others - in prayer.  Pope Francis has called a 

Synod in Rome - starting this Sunday, October 5th - October 

19th - to reflect on the family - changes and pressures.  Could 

we make a special effort this month to pray together, as a 

family. 

Every Friday evening as part of our Eucharistic Adoration in 

Sixmilebridge Church, we pray the Rosary at 6.30 p.m.  Fol-

lowed by Benediction and Mass.  We thank God for those 

who gather and invite others. 

If our country, our homes, our people ever needed prayer,  

meaning a turning to God, we need it now.  Prayer, and espe-

cially the Rosary, opens our hearts and our minds to the  

Mystery of Christ present in our lives. 

 
Rita O’Brien will give a talk in The Little Church on next 
Tuesday 7th October at 7.30 p.m.   This will be of interest to 
anybody who would like to get involved with Children’s Liturgy. 
Volunteers are required to help out on Sunday morning during 
11.00 a.m. Mass.  Anyone interested please let us know. 

 
Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto 
Numbers drawn   17    21    23    29 

                                            JACKPOT 

Congratulations to ….  

Maurice Foley and Michelle Lynch 

who were married on Friday 3rd October 


